
To the residents of: Fawn River Township, Sherman Township and Sturgis 
Township.

We would like to thank you for approving our request for an Emergency Services 
Millage. We want our residents to know we appreciate your confidence in us so 
we may do the best we can for our entire community and residents. Please note 
that some years, one or all of the townships, may or may not request a millage 
after a public hearing. It will all hinge on what our budget requirements will be for
that period.

Please know that whether you voted for this or not, we will continue to keep 
costs in mind when we do anything; we will strive to spend not on wants but only 
on needs.

Thank you for your continuing support.

Tri-Township Fire Department and Personnel


